STATE OF NEW MEXICO

ENERGY, MINERALS AND NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION
HOBBS DISTRICT OFFICE

POST OFFICE BOX 1980
BRUCE KING HOBBS, NEW MEXICO 88241-1980
GOVERNOR (5051 383-6161

December 14, 1994

Hallwood Petroleum Inc. :5
P.O. Box 378111 ‘”},

Denver, CO 80237 ) )

RE: VACA DRAW 16 STATE #1 7/
UNIT E S16-T25S-R33E

Gentlemen:

The above referenced plugged well site has recently been
inspected by an OCD Field Representative in an attempt to release
the location.

As a result of +the inspection, the inspector found that the
following work still needs to be done before it may be released.

1. Location should be clear of all junk and equipment, please

remove the following from the location: pipe, cable, bolts,
all hoses, trash and barrels.

When the above items have been done, please contact Jerry Sexton
at 505-393-6161 or sign this letter below and return it to our
address stated above.

Very truly yours

JERRY SEXTON
District I Supervisor

/sad

Operator/Agent Date
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